
Greetings to residents of the Skaha Estates Improvement District.  

 

June Update  

 

Boil Water Notice  

As you are aware, we continue to remain under a Boil Water Notice. This decision is made 
by Interior Health. We continue to work to address the requirements outlined by Interior 
Health.  To view the latest water sample results, please visit: 
https://services.interiorhealth.ca/publichealthprotection/watersamples.aspx  

 

Bear Awareness Session 

A representative from the Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen’s Bear Awareness 
program will be having a session in our area sometime this summer.  Stay tuned for further 
information.  

 

Water Restrictions  

A friendly reminder to residents to please adhere to the water use restrictions. Even 
numbered properties can water Tuesday, Thursday, and Saturday. Odd numbered 
properties can water Wednesday, Friday and Sunday. 

 
Water Pump 

Even though water restrictions are being practiced, the use of the large pump is going to be 
required during the summer. This system will need updating to continue effective 
chlorination and thus an expenditure will be required. This update is being advised by our 
systems operator and in support of Interior Health's guidelines.  SEID will be seeking grant 
funding from FORTIS BC to cover partial expenses. 

 

July Board Meeting 

The SEID trustees will continue to provide monthly updates following our board meetings. 
The next board meeting will be on July 18, 2024.  

https://services.interiorhealth.ca/publichealthprotection/watersamples.aspx


Are you interested in attending the monthly board meeting? Please email 
skahaestateswater@gmail.com  to confirm your attendance.  

 

Warm regards,  

Kandis Lipsett  

SEID Trustee 

mailto:skahaestateswater@gmail.com

